Re: Memo on Welly to Melly Corridor

Kesh Keshaboina

.ﬂ To @ Joel Rowan; @ Selwyn Blackmore (Vitruvius ltd) (L

I am keen we share this memo with the Senior Managers. q
It will be great to have some recommendations on the issues raised in this memo from our Waka Kotahi team and GW and HCC Transport teams.
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Sent from iPhone....please excuse the grammar and brevity .0
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From: Joel Rowan <Joel.Rowan@nzta.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 7:24 AM
To: Selwyn Blackmore (Stantec) <Selwyn.Blackmore@nzta.govi.nz>; Kesh Keshaboina <Kesh.Keshaboina@nzta.govi.nz> @

Subject: FW: Memo on Welly to Melly Corridor

Hi Selwyn and Kesh,

Please find attached a memo from David Tripp that he has asked us to share with the senior managers at tl\&?g to be held this week,
It raises a range of points and could be worthwhile passing to Kara/Luke in particular.

Please let me know your thoughts. O‘\&
loel @

From: David Tripp <david.tripp.nz@gmail.com> ®
Sent: Sunday, 3 December 2023 10:25 pm

To: loel Rowan <loel.Rowan@nzta.govi.nz= @
Ce: David Tripp <david.tripp@xira.co.nz=

Subject: Memo on Welly to Melly Corridor 0

CAUTION: The sender of this email is from outside Waka Kotahi. D ck links, attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

Hi Joel - @»%

With apologies for the delay - please find attachx te that hopefully lays out clearly what we're on about - for sharing with the group managers.

Happy to discuss further Q~

David Tripp
027 586 4626





